
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

Davy Crockett Tower, 9th Floor 

500 James Robertson Parkway  

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1204 

 

June 18, 2024 

 

Mr. Scott Daniel, PE 

JR Wauford and Company 

e-copy: scottd@jrwauford.com 

60 Volunteer Blvd 

Jackson, TN 38305 

 

Subject: Preliminary Engineering Report WWTP Expansion 

 Town of Arlington 

 Wastewater Project Number: 24.0375 

 County: Shelby 

 

Dear Mr. Daniel: 

 

The Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Resources, 

acknowledges the receipt of the above-referenced Preliminary Engineering Report. This 

project is affiliated with TN0078603 and describes the basis for an expansion of the 

treatment design and permit capacity from 2.5 MGD to 5 MGD. 

 

The Division’s Engineering Services Unit has no concern with the technical rationale 

provided. A separate correspondence will be sent from the Division’s Water Based Systems 

Unit regarding the permit application status.  

 

Guidance on future submissions can be found in the appendices of the division’s most 

recent Design Criteria for Sewage Works Construction Plans and Documents , which is available 

on our website: https://www.tn.gov/environment/permit-permits/water-permits1/plans-

review-and-approval-for-sewage-works-construction-projects.html. 

 

To expedite matters, please reference 24.0375 on any future correspondence. If we may be 

of any assistance, please feel free to contact Mr. Tim Hill, P.E. at (865) 364-9535 or by E-mail 

at Timothy.Hill@tn.gov. 

 

https://www.tn.gov/environment/permit-permits/water-permits1/plans-review-and-approval-for-sewage-works-construction-projects.html
https://www.tn.gov/environment/permit-permits/water-permits1/plans-review-and-approval-for-sewage-works-construction-projects.html
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Sincerely, 

 

 
Angela Jones, P.E. 

Manager, Engineering Service Unit 

 

cc:  

Mr. Gilbert Rivera, Director of Wastewater, Town of Arlington, grivera@townofarlington.org 

Mr. Kyle Mabry, Unit Manager, TDEC Division of Water Resources, kyle.mabry@tn.gov 

 


